
Making fraudulent elections seems to be the priority in Oregon, when considering the TRUE 

reason behind reducing the registration period to 1 day before an election. Combined with 

intentionally and extremely dubious proof of identity is an out and out attempt to emulate 3rd 

world banana republic "elections".  

 

If honest elections are truly desired, most certainly allowing someone to register ONE day prior 

to an election is an obvious way for elections (especially close ones) to be corrupted.  Corruption 

of our system of fair and accurate elections seems to be top priority among Oregon's 

"lawmakers". 

 

Everyone I know thinks it's absurd to consider the SJR2 changes... it's simply absurd.  
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